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Hartnell College Vision Statement:  Hartnell College students will be prepared to contribute as leaders to the intellectual, social, cultural, and 
economic vitality of our communities and the world. 
Hartnell College Mission Statement:  Focusing on the education and workforce development needs of communities in the Salinas Valley, Hartnell 
College s
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workshops and mentorship (year 2 of program), and maintain at least a 2.0 semester GPA. 
Please review the presentation that contains the most up to date data pertaining to the 
program. Please contact either Bronwyn Moreno at bmoreno@hartnell.edu or Chynna Obana 
at cobana@hartnell.edu, if you have any questions regarding the program or information 
presented.  
 

4. Math Academy Plans, Intersession 2021    Jay Singh/ 
           Johnny Perez 
Dr. Singh and Mr. Perez shared that the Math Academy for Intersession 2021 will be offered 
in the evening. We are going to pilot this new structure to accommodate our working 
students. Our goal will be to offer a day and evening option in summer 2021, but we will pilot 
the new structure this winter to help us prepare for summer 2021. The academy will take 
place January 11, 2021 through January 15, 2021 from 5:30pm – 8:30pm and January 16, 
2021 from 10am – 2pm. An email was sent to students in November with registration 
information as well as a welcome video. The Math Academy will take place online. The goal of 
the academy is to provide students with opportunities to work in small groups in a welcoming 
and supportive learning environment. Students were directed to email 
mathacademy@hartnell.edu with any questions. Please contact Dr. Singh at 
jsingh@hartnell.edu or Mr. Perez at jrperez@hartnell.edu with any questions you may have. 

  
 

5. Study Area Update       Augustine Nevarez 
Mr. Nevarez stated the plan was implemented successfully. There was usage of the space 
every day the study area was open. Students had positive feedback regarding the study area. 
They stated they were grateful to have a quiet place to learn. He will be sending out a 
student survey to gather feedback from students on the study areas. They have not received 
any feedback from any student who participated stating they became ill or tested positive. 
December 18 will be the last food pantry distribution for the year. They distribute 180 bags of 
food to students.  
 
 

6. Student Affairs Monthly Report – December    Romero Jalomo 
Dr. Jalomo shared that the December report has not been completed and will be shared and 
reviewed at the January meeting. Due to the winter break, the December council meeting 
was moved up two weeks earlier, which does not accommodate enough time for the monthly 
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